
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 
     6th December 2021  

 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
KS2 CHRISTMAS SERVICE – Thursday 9th December 2021  
 
We have made the decision that unfortunately parents/carers and family members will not 
be able to attend our Christmas Service at St John’s Church this year however, the children 
will still be visiting the church, accompanied by members of staff. 
 
All children will walk to church using the College walkway, can you please ensure that you 
have given consent for ‘Church Rehearsals/Services’ via The Arbor App and make sure your 
child wears sensible shoes and a coat.   
 
When the service has finished we will bring the children back to school to be dismissed at 
3.15pm.  
 
We thank you for your support and understanding at this time. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Mrs Amanda Aze 
Headteacher 
 
 


